
Jeanie Bourke - Fwd: RE: Building Permit Application  for  Wireless Proposed new 
antenna sites at 232 Deering Ave 

>>> "Dick Man" <dickm@nanepashemet.com> 9/24/2015 10:36 AM >>>
Good morning.  I am checking in to see if you need any information before approving the BP application as I 
see that the BP application is still in zoning review.  This is a co­location on a roof­top and is BP only and does 
not need administrative authorization.

Please let me know if you need any other information as T­Mobile would like to start construction in beginning 
of October.

Thank you for your help.

Dick Man
Site Acquisition Specialist for T­Mobile
Phone (857) 891­2769

From: Barbara Barhydt [mailto:BAB@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 8:58 AM
To: Dick Man <dickm@nanepashemet.com>; Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>; Building 
Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jennifer Munson <JMY@portlandmaine.gov>; Lannie Dobson <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov>
Subject: RE: Building Permit Application for Wireless Proposed new antenna sites at 284 Danforth Street

Thank you for the update. 

>>> "Dick Man" <dickm@nanepashemet.com> Thursday, March 19, 2015 9:41 PM >>>
No.  This is a co­location on a roof­top and is BP only.  It does not need administrative authorization.

Dick Man
Site Acquisition Specialist
C: (857) 891­2769
F: (857) 488­4047
dickm@nanepashemet.com

From: Barbara Barhydt [mailto:BAB@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 1:00 PM

From: Lannie Dobson
To: Building Inspections;  Jeanie Bourke;  Tammy Munson
Date: 9/24/2015 10:43 AM
Subject: Fwd: RE: Building Permit Application  for  Wireless Proposed new antenna sites at 232 Deering Ave
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To: Dick Man; Ann Machado; Building Inspections
Cc: Jennifer Munson; Lannie Dobson
Subject: Re: Building Permit Application for Wireless Proposed new antenna sites at 284 Danforth Street

Hello Mr. Man:

I apologize for the delay in getting back to you.   I have just looked for an administrative authorization 
application or some other site plan application that would require review by the planning division.  I do not find 
an application for review.  It may be that you only need building permits for this installation.  Did you submit an 
application for site plan review?  

Thank you. 

Barbara

Barbara Barhydt
Development Review Services Manager
Planning Division
389 Congress Street  4th Floor
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8699
Fax: (207) 756-8256
bab@portlandmaine.gov
>>> "Dick Man" <dickm@nanepashemet.com> Thursday, March 12, 2015 9:44 AM >>>
Dear Ms Barhydt/Ms. Machado;

Just wondering if you have a chance to review the BP application for T­Mobile’s roof top antennae addition at 
284 Danforth Street?  We are hoping to approval before end of this month and start construction soon after BP 
is approved.

Thanks for your assistance.

Regards,

Dick Man
Site Acquisition Specialist
C: (857) 891­2769
F: (857) 488­4047
dickm@nanepashemet.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   
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